
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, June 6, 2025. 

______ It’s Show Time! In a few minutes, classes will be called down to the gym for the 
Talent Show. Leave your belongings in your 1st period class; after the assembly, you will 
return to your 1st period class to gather your things, then move on to 2nd period. 
Teachers  -- using the list that was emailed yesterday, please dismiss the cast and crew 
members at the end of GBN.  

______ We are all unique! Our school is proud of the diversity of our students, and that 
includes race, ethnicity, gender identity, and cultural backgrounds. Let’s celebrate those 
differences by treating everyone with respect and learning from each other. 

______ This is the FINAL chance to attend the Gateway Arena Sports Social! Taking place 
after school today until 9pm. Remember for $40, you’ll enjoy three hours of unlimited 
access to the arcade, plus a choice of bowling or mini golf. $20 of your ticket goes directly 
to ASB to help fund more fun events at school. This is your last opportunity, don't miss out!  

______ Everyone who signed up for the Lock In at Gateway on Monday, be sure to check 
your email and look for a message from Mrs. Richards, before the weekend! 

______ The school year is almost over and the lost and found racks are full.  Please stop by 
today and retrieve your treasures.  Anything that is not picked up by next Wednesday, June 
11, will be donated to charity. 

______ Attention artists: if you had an entry in the Art Show, please stop by Mrs. Swaney’s 
room B101 and pick up your artwork today. 

______ In the 8th grade 3v3, the first two teams were eliminated yesterday.  Ninja Turtles 
and Lay Up Legends survived and will play next Wednesday to try to battle their way 
through to the championship. 

______ Getting ready to participate in sports this Fall?  Make sure you have a current 
physical on file before school starts.  Kaiser Permanente is offering free sports physicals at 
Kaiser Medical Center in Everett on Saturday, June 21 from 9am-1pm. Save the date! 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 


